
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION 5 OFFICE 
2612 NORTH DUKE STREET 

DURHAM, NC 27704  

 

Telephone: (919) 317-4700 

Fax: (919) 317-4710 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 
 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

2612 NORTH DUKE STREET 

DURHAM, NC 27704 
 

 

 

December 4, 2023 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF PROJECT 

 

Memorandum To:  All Bidders 
 

Subject:   DE00374 

 

 

Bid Letting Date:  December 13, 2023 

 

This is to advise that NCDOT has decided to withdraw the subject project from the above letting 

due to unavailability of inspection staff for this project.  This project will be re-advertised at a later 

date.   

 

 

For questions, please contact me at (919) 707-7392 or at mbiedell@ncdot.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Biedell, PE, CPM 

Division Contract Engineer 

 

//mjb 

 

cc: Mark Craig, PE, Division Construction Engineer 

 Chad Hinnant, PE, Resident Engineer 
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